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Inquiry into Annual and Financial Reports 2020-2021 
ANSWER TO QUESTION ON NOTICE  

 

 
Asked by NICOLE LAWDER MLA: To ask the Minister for Transport and City Services  
 
Ref: Transport and City Services, Annual Report 
 
** This question is redirected to the Chief Minister 08 March, 2022 
 
In relation to:  Veolia Waste Incinerator 

1. What engagement has the ACT Government had with the NSW Government regarding the 

proposed Veolia Waste Incinerator at Tarago? 

2. Given the potential long-term potential pollution this project could have on Canberra and its 
surrounds, what’s your government’s position in relation to this  matter?  

 
 
ANDREW BARR MLA:  The answer to the Member’s question is as follows:–  
 

1. The ACT Government has had no engagement with the NSW Government regarding the 

proposed Veolia Waste Incinerator in Tarago.  

 

2. The ACT Government will continue to monitor the progress of the proposed facility and should 

the potential for impacts on the ACT become apparent, at that point the ACT Government 

would consider whether engagement with NSW is required. 

 

 

 
Approved for circulation to the Standing Committee on Economy and Gender Equality 
 
 
Signature:                                                                                                                Date: 
 
By the Chief Minister, Andrew Barr MLA 

 

L E G I S L A T I V E  A S S E M B L Y  
F O R  T H E  A U S T R A L I A N  C A P I T A L  T E R R I T O R Y  

 
STANDING COMMITTEE ON ECONOMY AND GENDER AND ECONOMIC EQUALITY 
Ms Leanne Castley MLA (Chair), Ms Suzanne Orr MLA (Deputy Chair),  
Mr Johnathan Davis MLA 

Ms Caroline Le Couteur MLA 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

QON No. 23 


